

Association for Humanistic Education and Development

April 22, 1991

Mary Ellen Arrington President (718) 390-7850

Andre McKenzie President - Elect

Stamos O. Zades Corresponding Secretary

Mary Durkin Recording Secretary

Daniel Burke Treasurer

Margaret Mary Fitzpatrick, S.C. Past President

Dr. Jane E. Myers President, AACD 5999 Stevenson Avenue Alexandria, VA 22304

Dear Dr. Myers,

It was a pleasure to represent AACD at the April 19, 1991 meeting of the National Coalition to Support Sexuality Education.

"Building support for sexuality education and responding to the opposition," was the major focus of the agenda. Over twenty representatives from Coalition organizations participated at the meeting.

I am enclosing a summary of meeting highlights and copies of materials which were distributed.

Sincerely,

Mary Ellen Arrington

President, AHEAD

Enclosures

cc: Ms. Diane Massimo